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Across

9 Nobleman given 
award for piercing 
subject (7)

10 Queen turning to 
Will when wanting 
bit of palace put on 
sale (7)

11 Stuffy highlander 
ultimately boring 
liberated lassie (7)

12 One with tenancy cut 
short, rent not up to 
date (7)

13 Treat liberally, in 
fancy English inn? 
(9)

15 Note about 
consuming uncooked 
beef (5)

16 Young venture to 
drink while 
embracing loose 
woman (5-2)

19 Went ahead on 
stomach? (7)

20 Keeps record of tips 
(5)

21 Seat in Obama's 
office, wingless with 
back of cowhide (9)

25 International council 
replacing Greek with 
loud cough (7)

26 Bass, say, with gin 
shot results in 
staggering (7)

28 Musician used to 
performing on own 
stool is wobbling 
about (7)

29 I removed trainee's 
pants? That's 
serious! (7)

Down

1 Carpet beater being 
wielded recklessly 
(6)

2 Doctor Cameron, for 
instance, reversing 
effect of fungal 
disease (3,3)

3 Produced weary 
wave (4)

4 She and I dance in 
centre of Nagano? 
(6)

5 Beer lovers upset to 
receive a case of 
German brandy (8)

6 It's on wall at school 
- "B.D.'s got crush 
on Miss Piggy" (10)

7 Sport that's largely 
corrupt completely 
divided by Coe? (8)

8 Intended fools 
around, getting 
caught in act (8)

14 Tories' rise could 
conceivably make 
you spit (10)

16 'Fish about' is minute 
breach of syntax (8)

17 Be nasty about 
securing a little loan 
with zero interest (8)

18 A priest, a drunk and 
a freeloader (8)

22 Furious setter is 
involved in row (6)

23 Sounds from hooters 
I introduced (6)

24 Henry piling on the 
pounds, unsettling 
wife a bit? (6)

27 Worry comes in part 
from 
scaremongering (4)


